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Washington, nc. 20505 

JAN 2 8 1999 

Mr. Shawn Casev 
(b)(6) 

Reference: F-1998-02393 

Dear Mr. Casey: 

This is in response to your undated letter, received here on 22 January 
1999, regarding your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for records 
on the Jennifer Project (Glomar Explorer). 

The Glomar Explorer document collection is not available in any 
electronic format, and we have no plans to digitize it in the near future. Only 
records with original release dates since October 1996 are consistently 
available in electronic formats. 

You may purchase the collection for $199.90 or you may review the 
documents in the reading room of our northern Virginia facility with two 
weeks’ advance notification. 

Sincerely, 

Lee S. Strickland 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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